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CORONATION COMMUNITY GARDEN PREVIEW DAY – 19th May 2024 
Thanks to everyone who visited the garden and to the volunteers who are giving up their time to make this a 
lovely community asset for the Village. Planting and watering now started but volunteers are still needed to keep 
the garden a pleasant place to visit. If you are interested and have a little time, please contact us on email: 
theparishclerk@bartonleclay-pc.gov.uk  or call 01582 883990. Watch out for updates on the formal opening in 
the next few weeks. 
  

   
At the Annual Meeting on the Parish Council on 13th May, Councillor Jonathan Paxton was re-elected Chairman 
of the Parish Council and Councillor Jill Mikkelson, Vice-Chair.   
 

You can find out what the Parish Council have been doing over the past year for the village in the Annual Report. 
Pick up a copy from the Parish Office or Library or you can read it online www.bartonleclay-pc.gov.uk or click here  
 

Visit out Facebook page Barton-le-Clay Parish Council  or our website:www.bartonleclay-pc.gov.uk 
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